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Welcome! Are you new?

ALL parishioners 
are invited to 

celebrate Catholic 
School’s Week 
with our Parish-

ioner Appreciation 
Day on 28 January! 
Enjoy refreshments 
after the 10a Mass 
& attend our Open 
House beginning at 

12.30p. 



From the Pastor 

Brushy Creek Road 

1 Church 

2 Adoration Chapel 

3 PAC (Parish Activity Center) & PAC Classroom 

4 Middle School Building 

5 School & School Offices 

6 Croghan Hall 

7 Parish Offices 

8 KofC Building 

9 Pope Francis House 

10 School Building 2 

Parking Lots 11, 12, 13 and 14 

Dear Friends in Christ, 
 

As a graduate of Greenville County public schools, I have a keen awareness of how important the public 
school system is in preparing leaders of the future.  The health of our public schools is important for all of us, 
and not just because we are taxpayers.  But public schools are also often held captive to whatever ideologies 
or pedagogical fads may be popular at the time.  There is a real tendency in some quarters to push the 
agenda that education is a function of the state, and that governmental experts and bureaucrats know better.   
 

Our Catholic faith teaches us that parents are the primary educators of their children.  The state can be a 
wonderful support in that mission, but parents cannot abdicate their responsibility to form children to the 
state.  We are also keenly aware that, as much as advocates of public education like to assert that they are 
philosophically and theologically neutral, that is very much not the case.   
 

When Catholic immigrants started to come in large numbers to this country in the 19th century, they built 
an impressive system of parish schools where the Catholic view of the human person and faith was the heart 
of education.  While in some places this did encourage a kind of “ghetto” mentality of Catholics as separate 
and distinct, it also created a unity of vision and culture that nourished generations of Catholics.  Parishes 
with their schools often became the entire world for the families that were a part of them. 
 

The social and cultural revolutions of the 1960s turned that system on its head.  In many places, Catholic 
education was deliberately secularized and watered down, to such an extent that many people doubted the 
worth of parish schools, and many have closed in this country.  In the past decade, Catholic leaders have be-
come aware that this process has had disastrous effects for handing on the Catholic faith.  The fact that Mil-
lennials are now the least religious age group in American history is not unrelated to the softening of Catho-
lic identity in our schools. 
 

Catholic schools are more than just safe places with good academics, positive discipline and individual atten-
tion.  When they are intentionally communities of faith which are intimately related to the parish, the cell of 
Christian sacramental life, they are a powerful vehicle for the transmission of the faith and the transformation 
of the natural order.  Young people can be formed in the life of grace, equipped with moral reasoning and 
given an enthusiasm for faith in Catholic schools in ways that no other type of school can approach.   
 

Our school is the principal apostolate of the parish for handing on the Catholic faith.  It is a ministry of the 
parish, and hence reflects the values and spiritual life of the parish.  It should come as no surprise that I am 
very vigilant as to how the common life of our school conforms to its Catholic identity, not out of a rigid 
slavery to law, but of a joyful authenticity of the Gospel.  Please support your parish school in every way you 
can.  If you have school aged children, I would like you to go on a tour of the school and learn about what we 
do. Pray to discern whether the time is right for your children to join us.  And if you don’t have school aged 
children, will you make a commitment to earmark funds for financial assistance for children of the parish who 
deserve a Catholic education but can’t for lack of funds?  Stop by and see Mrs. Tully, our Principal.  Her door 
is always open, as is mine.  Let’s join together in this great adventure of the future!    
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sunday, 28 jan 
 fourth sunday in ordinary time 

 (OF year B) 

septuagesima sunday  (EF) 

monday, 29 jan 
weekday (OF) 

st francis de sales (EF) 

tuesday, 30 jan 
 weekday (OF) 

st martina (EF) 

 8a Mass Guillermo Perez+ (FCS)  

10a Mass Robert Spiers+(FRT)  

12p EF Mass For the People of the Parish (FRT) 

 5p Vespers 

 6p Mass Jack Coleman-L (FCS) 

 7a Mass Freddie Farge+(FCS) 

12p EF Mass Rev Mons Raffaele Calabro+(FCS) 

7p Novena  

  

 7a Mass Freddie Farge+(FCS) 

12p EF Mass Eusebio Morales & Marcel T+(FRT) 

 

wednesday, 31 jan 
 st john bosco (OF & EF) 

 

thursday, 1 feb 
weekday (OF) 

st ignatius (EF) 

 

friday, 2 feb 
the presentation of the Lord (OF) 

 purification of the Blessed Virgin 

Mary  (EF) 

8.30a Mass Anne Naples+(FCS) 

  12p EF Mass Cole Fraser-L (FRT) 

   5p Confessions (FCS & FRT) 

 7a Mass Jean-Pierre Sr+ & Pauline Wersinger-L (FRT)  

12p EF Mass Margaret Ann Donnelly-L (FCS) 

  7a Mass Freddie Farge+(FRT) 

8.30a EF Mass Mike Sullivan-L (FRT) 

   7p EF Mass Jean-Pierre Wersinger+(FCS) 

saturday, 3 feb 
sts blaise & ansgar  (OF) 

st blaise (EF) 

 

sunday, 4 feb 
 fifth sunday in ordinary time 

 (OF year B) 

sexagesima sunday  (EF) 

prayer requests  
 

All those serving our country, Gena Cunning-

ham, Julie Mallory, Bridgitte Gunnells, Parker 

Longbottom, Wrenn Calcutt, Jim Bannister, 

Stephen Wiltberger, Lillie Nesbitt, Kevin Stain-

ton, Doris Pratt, Ron Schichtel, Sarah Williams, 

Kenneth Price, Helen Pihokker, Kevin McGavin, 

Joan Rohaley, Ed Smith, Jackie Andrejack, June 

Monaghan, Beverly Ryan, Deacon Bob Smith, 

Bryan Warga, Leslie Ziminsky, Shannon & 

Lloyd Harkins, Ed Meister, John Warga, Ruth 

Morath,  Joe LaPorte, Jean Casey, Charlie 

Dustimer, Larry Jones, George Kavran, Jennifer 

DeMaria, Gloria Dussich, Irene Ainsworth, Ed 

Rauch, Sally Little, Genny Khars, Amelia Rock, 

Maria Maccine and Rose Schillaci. 

  8a EF Mass Nicholas Rauch-L (FCS) 

3.30p Confessions (FCS & FRT) 

  5p Mass Linda Standera+(FRT) 

 8a Mass For the People of the Parish (FCS)  

10a Mass Amelia Granada+(FRT) 

12p EF Mass Anne Bories (FRT)  

 5p Vespers 

 6p Mass Francesca Cimino+(FCS) 

 Prince of Peace Community Calendar             

 

Please contact the Parish Office to request a name be added to the prayer list. We will leave names on the prayer list for two weeks.  
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 Happenings & Needs 

 

We need your paperback books!  Please gather all 

your unwanted paperback books - religious, fiction, 

non-fiction - and we will donate them to the men 

and women at the Greenville Law Enforcement Cen-

ter.  These will be used to expand the libraries in the 

different units.  The inmates will be very grateful for 

your tasteful donations.  Books can be dropped off in 

the brown bin in the Narthex.   

Cursillo is an apostolic movement in the Catholic 

church. Learn more by contacting Michael Thompson 

at 864.449.7845. The next men’s weekend is in 

March and the ladies' weekend is in April. Men 

gather weekly at 6.30a on Tuesdays at the Chick-fil-A 

on Pelham Road for conversation (open to all). 

Join a group of moms who meet on certain Fridays 

between 9.30a-11.30a in Croghan Hall for a rosary, 

reading the Gospel, coffee and socializing.  Their 

next meeting dates are: 2 February, 9 February. Be 

sure to join their Facebook group: Upstate Catholic 

Moms. Questions? Contact Annie Neds at 

hokiegirl17@yahoo.com.  

envelopes # 377 $12,589 

loose cash $3,007 

electronic deposits # 68 $6,376 

total sunday offertory $21,972 

weekly budget needed $25,000 

surplus/(shortfall)   ($3,028)      

st vincent de paul society  $1,433 

All are encour-

aged to adopt a 

weekly holy 

hour or stop by 

the Adoration 

Chapel for 

prayer. All hours 

are available, but 

the following 

times are  

urgent:   

 

 

 

8p Saturdays 
6p Sundays 

Contact Lisa Buss to obtain the code to the door at 

864.508.7123 or adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org. 

 

We’re thrilled you’re part of our parish family:  

Floyd & Rochelle Anderson and Family; Natalie Pick;  

Matthew & Cassandra Laird; Mark & Kim Capelle and 

Family; Brian & Melissa Miller and Family; John & 

Sheila Rainey; and Theresa Antunes. 

 Men’s Monthly Breakfast is Thursday, 1 Feb-

ruary at 8a at Denny’s on Wade Hampton Blvd. 

All men and their friends are invited. For more 

information call Tony Scachetti at 864.268.8563. 

 The Ladies Lunch Bunch will meet at  Maca-

roni Grill, 105 Beacon Dr, Greenville, on 13 Feb-

ruary at 11.30a. Please RSVP to Dorothea Jones 

at 864.268.3354. 

CDs are available in the narthex and cost $4 each or 

3 for $10. Please put money in black box be-

side CD holder. 

suggested title: How To Keep Your Kids Catholic 

In a heartfelt and truly practical 

presentation, former Baptist 

minister Ken Hensley reveals 

effective strategies to help keep 

our kids within the fold of the 

Catholic Church. Drawing on 

personal experience and centu-

ries of Catholic spiritual wisdom, 

he shares timeless, real-world advice we can readily 

use. His insights set us on the road to more effective 

and successful parenting. 
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Parents desiring Baptism for their children must at-

tend a Baptism Class. The next class will be held on 

Tuesday, 13 February, at 6.30p in Croghan Hall Con-

ference Room. Questions? Contact Gus Suarez at 

864.420.0297 or by email at  

baptisms@princeofpeacetaylors.org.  

 Join the Men’s Bible Study meeting on Tues-

days at 7p in the Middle School Building. The 

group is studying Isaiah. For questions, contact 

Michael Thompson at 864.449.7845. 

 Endow Women’s Study meets Wednesdays at 

7p in the PAC Classroom. The group is studying 

St. Catherine of Sienna: Setting the World Ablaze!  

The format of the study includes reading from a 

study guide together and open discussion.  To 

purchase the study guide http://bit.ly/2yRbgF2. 

For questions, contact Angela Calabro. 

 Epic: A Journey through Church History 

meets weekly for 5 weeks at a time across 20 

total weeks in 2018. Join us! There are two ses-

sions—pick one or switch back and forth as your 

schedule allows: Thursdays at 10a or 7p in 

Croghan Hall For questions, contact Angela 

Calabro. 

On Sundays through 11 February, we will celebrate 

Solemn Vespers or Evening Prayer, in the Church at 

5p. This 30 minute service is a great way to join in 

the public prayer of the Church.  

 We will need a Thurifer, Crucifer, 2 alcolytes and 

an MC. 

St. Vincent de Paul Society thanks all parishioners for 

their generous donations last year. With your sup-

port, St. Vincent de Paul helped 754 families with 

their utility bills and gave out 1,014 grocery bags of  

food to 787 families.  A special "Thank You" goes out 

to all Porsche Club members for their annual De-

cember donation.  Tax Receipts will be mailed out to 

those who donated $50 or more.  If a receipt is 

needed for under $50, call 864.331.3937 and leave a 

message. 

 Happenings & Needs  

If you had a candle on the St Joseph’s altar for a 

loved one who died this year, you may now pick it 

up in the parish office. We will be giving these can-

dles away at Candlemas on 2 February.  

Candlemas, also known as the Feast of Light, is a 

day of purification, renewal, and hope. On this day, 

exactly 40 days after Christmas, we commemorate 

Mary’s obedience to Mosaic law by submitting herself 

to the Temple for the ritual of purification, as com-

manded in Leviticus 12:2-8. 

 

There will be blessing of candles at Candlemas on 2 

February. You may either bring your own candles to 

be blessed or you can order Candlemas candles from 

the parish office for $5. On 2 February, the candles 

will be in the Narthex with your name on the box. If 

you place your order in the collection basket please 

be sure to write Candlemas candles on the envelope 

and your name. Candles to be blessed are to be 
placed on the table inside the communion rail before 

Mass. 

Masses are as follows: 

7a Low Mass 

8.30a School Mass 

7p EF Mass 

Consider being an usher/greeter at one of our many 

masses!  Contact Marco De Maria at 864.414.3090 

or at mad4jen@msn.com to discuss how you can 

help us with this important ministry. 

All boys and girls ages 9 to 14 are invited to partici-

pate in the local level of competition for the Knights 

of Columbus Free Throw Championship in the 

PAC on Sunday, 28 January,11a to 5p. This event is 

sponsored annually, with winners progressing 

through local, district, and state competitions. Par-

ticipants are required to furnish proof of age and 

written parental consent. For entry forms or addi-

tional information contact: David Cervetti 

at dcervetti@yahoo.com or 571.212.5644.   
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Snow Day Fun! 
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 Happenings & Needs  

 

    Roy & Catherine Araujo  

Charles W Huber  

    

Contact Maria Barontini with questions or if you are 

able to help in any of the following ways: 

 Provide a home & feed breakfast to our Totus 

Tuus team—2 males or 2 females from 21-28 July 

2018. 

 3 dinner hosts are needed for our  8-person To-

tus Tuus team. You may host dinner in your 

home, at a restaurant, donate funds or have a 

meal delivered.  

 Adult volunteers are needed to help supervise 

during the vacation bible school week!  

 A donor board will be posted in May for specific 

requests!  

Parishioners! Please volunteer to make (or buy) din-

ner for our approx. 30 youth attending CYO. Meals 

are eaten on campus. Contact Stephanie & John La-

sitter at s.j.lasitter@gmail.com with questions! 

 1 February 2018 First Holy Communion Parent 

Meeting #2 at 6p in Croghan Hall. ONLY one 

parent MUST attend for each child receiving First 

Holy Communion in April. 

 4 February 2018 Learn about and sign up your 

child for our summer programs at Super Sign Up 

Sunday in the PAC after the 8a and 10a Mass.  

Donuts will be served. 

 8 February 2018 Confirmation Parent Meeting 

#2 at 6p in Croghan Hall. ONLY one parent 

MUST attend for each child receiving Confirma-

tion in May. 

Last chance! Drop off diapers for Birthright of 
Greenville in the box in the Narthex clearly marked 
FOR BIRTHRIGHT. This is a wonderful opportunity 
for you and your family to participate in a pro-life 
activity to mark the anniversary of Roe vs Wade. 

 Our wildly successful Vacation Bible School,     

Totus Tuus, will be returning again this Summer! 

Mark your calendars now for all entering 1st-

12th graders (evening program for 7-12th grad-

ers). We have 180 slots for our elementary pro-

gram. Sign up begins on 4 February 2018, first 

come first serve, during Super Sign Up Sun-

day in the PAC!  

 The Totus Tuus Potluck is scheduled for 25 

July 2018. All parishioners are welcome to enjoy 

an evening of fellowship, even if you do not have 

children participating in the program. Questions? 

Contact Maria Barontini.  

Prince of Peace Catholic School will have their ad-

missions open house on Sunday, 28 January at 12.30p 

in Croghan Hall. New applications will be accepted 

starting Monday, 29 January for limited openings in  

K-4 to 8th grade.  

For more information, call Mrs Tammy Lopez at 

864.331.3911 or check out our website at:  

popcatholicschool.org 
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Happenings & Needs 
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 Contact Us  

Fr. Christopher Smith Pastor 864.268.4352 frsmith@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Fr. Richard Tomlinson Parochial Vicar 864.268.4352 richard.tomlinson@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Deacon Robert Smith Deacon 864.908.7047 dbcsmith@aol.com 

*contact Deacon Bob about annulments 

Phil Head Director of Administration 864.331.3908 businessmanager@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Mark Pulley Director of Finance/Bookkeeper 864.331.3907 bookkeeper@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Maria Rauch Parish Secretary 864.331.3901 maria.rauch@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

*contact Maria R. about facility reservations and requesting Anointing of the Sick prior to surgery or when gravely ill 

Angela Calabro Director of Catechesis & Evangelization 864.331.3903 angela.calabro@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

*contact Angela about marriage preparation (call at least 6 months in advanced of proposed wedding date) 

Maria Barontini Pastoral Associate for Children’s Catechesis 864.331.3919 maria.barontini@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

*contact Maria B. about first confession, first communion, and confirmation 

Alan Reed Director of Music 864.331.3904 alan.reed@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Elizabeth Eger Organist 864.331.3906 elizabeth.eger@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

David Connors Maintenance Supervisor  david.connors@princeofpeacetaylors.org  

Marianne Tully Interim Principal 864-331.2145  marianne.tully@popcatholicschool.org 

Tammy Lopez Office Manager 864-331.3911  tammy.lopez@popcatholicschool.org 

Basketball Maria Rauch 864.331.3901 maria.rauch@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Boy Scouts  Marty Yigdall 864.423.6541  

Columbiettes 9184 Michelle Zimmerman 864.354.7321 columbiettes@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Communications Director Kylee Jean Heap 864.266.8843 communications@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

CYO (Catholic Youth Organization) John & Stephanie Lasitter  s.j.lasitter@gmail.com 

Guild of Our Lady and St. Gianna  Suzanne Gubitosa 864.420.2511 sgubitosa108@gmail.com. 

Foster Families Holy Family Society  fostercloset@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Food & Financial Assistance St. Vincent de Paul Society 864.331.3937  

Knights of Columbus 9184 John Olson 864.354.5680 gk.kofc9184@gmail.com 

Lucis Via (young adults 18-39)   lvgreenville@gmail.com 

Natural Family Planning Gus & Andrea Suarez 864.234.7415  

Respect Life Tanya Wersinger 864.979.1856 tanya.wersinger@gmail.com 

Sick & Homebound Mark Thompson 864.630.0606  

Spiritual Direction Lisa Buss  spiritualdirection@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Widows/Widowers (BOUNCE) Jean Casey 864.268.7554  
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 Diocesan & Other News 

 8th annual Men’s Conference is Saturday, 24 Feb-

ruary at St. Therese Catholic Church in Moores-

ville, NC. This event includes four Catholic 

speakers, Mass, adoration, confession and lunch. 

Learn more at catholicmenofthecarolinas.org 

 Belonging, a Catholic Women’s Conference, is Sat-

urday, 3 March at St. Joseph’s Catholic School. 

Register by 20 February: http://bit.ly/2DCvPZ2 

Come and enrich your marriage and ignite the spark! 

Fr. Jeff Kirby, national speaker and author, will lead a 

1 day retreat at Our Lady of Grace, Indian Land, SC, 

on 10 February. The day begins with 10a Mass and 

concludes at 3p. Cost is $20 and includes lunch. 

Then, attend the Diocesan Marriage Anniversary 

Mass with Bishop Guglielmone on Sunday, 11 Febru-

ary at 3p at St. Philip Neri in Fort Mill. RSVP with 

your name, parish, and years married by 6 February 

to familylife@catholic-doc.org.  

St Rafka’s monthly pasta dinner will be on Thursday, 

1 February, beginning at 5.30p. Menu includes baked 

ziti, meatballs, tossed salad, and icebox cake as well 

as beverages. Adults $8 and children $4. 

ICON Painting Workshop:  Greek Master Iconogra-

pher Theodoros Papadopoulos will conduct a 6 day 

Traditional Egg Tempera Icon Writing/Painting 

Workshop this summer, 16-21 July 2018 at St 

Rafka  Maronite Catholic Church in Greer, 

SC.  Tuition is $680, which includes supplies: boards, 

pigments and brushes.  Space is limited.  For enroll-

ment and more information please visit web-

site:  www.theodoreicons.com ,or contact Aziza 

Stansberry at: Stansberry.azizaX@gmail.com or 

864.506.1924  



View Our Parish Supporters at www.DiscoverMass.com
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Corinne Smith owner
bonded  and insured

864.901.3189
csmith5829@charter.net

The Best of Care When You’re Not There

Cuddly-Critters.com

Professional Pet Sitting

,

South Carolina
CatholicMatch.com/goSC
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